pre-primary school

Fully qualified teachers for Grades RRR, RR & R. After care.

Tel 012 667 1813 ¢ Email irenepreprimary@worldonline.co.za

Web www.irenenurseryschool.co.za

Request to use photos

Dear Parents
We are very excited to inform you that we are busy updating or website and Facebook page.

We want to make our site presentable, user friendly and as beautiful as possible. And what is more
beautiful than our children? ©

Therefore we would like to ask your permission as the parent, to use some of the photos taken at
school (during class, events etc.) on our website and on facebook.

Seeing that facebook is an open-to-public site, we need the permission of the parents. Please note
that Irene Pre-Primary School’s responsibility lies solely at placing the photos on the website and
facebook, and does not extend to the possible use of the photos by the public.

We will however only accept/invite parents as friends on facebook, therefore limiting the traffic of
outsiders.

Please sign this consent form, in agreement of the above mentioned request.

l, (parent)

Parent of (child)

Hereby give permission that my child’s photos may be used on

Website YES / NO (please indicate)
Facebook YES / NO (please indicate)

Signature Date



